
CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER ADVISORY 

Del Oro Water Company – Ferndale District 

September 21, 2023 
 

On 9/19/23 you were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used for drinking 

and cooking purposes.   

 

The Del Oro Water Company – Ferndale District in conjunction with the State Water 

Resources Control Board, and Humboldt County Health Department, has determined 

that, through abatement of the health hazard and comprehensive testing of the water, 

your water is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water or for 

you to consume bottled water. 

 

For more information call: 

 

Water Utility contact: Kaila Clark, Compliance and Asset Manager, 530-717-2506, 

Drawer 5172, Chico, CA 95927 

 

State Water Resources Control Board: 707-576-2220  

 

Local Environmental Health Jurisdiction: 530-629-2410 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


